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For more information, contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203 (during business 
hours) or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

Vegetation removal notice
Monday 13 September 2021
Queensland Rail will carry out vegetation removal to 
allow electrical works to be completed, as part of the 
Cannon Hill station upgrade.
One shrub in the southern carpark near the Cannon Hill 
depot will be removed on Monday 13 September.

The shrub will be inspected to ensure there are no 
nesting animals prior to any clearing activities taking 
place.
We thank you for your patience as we build you a better 
Cannon Hill station.

Shrub to be removed
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